
Name:         Date:

Write a spooky story.
Start with, “On a dark

December night...”

Write a silly story
about a talking animal.

Include dialogue in
your story.

Write a story that
takes place on another
planet. Underline the
adjectives you use to
describe the setting.

Describe a small
moment from your
best day ever. Use

descriptive language!

Describe your bedroom
in detail. Underline the

adjectives you use in
your description.

Describe a party
you attended.

Include dialogue
in your writing.

Write a letter to a
family member who
is important in your
life. Include two or

more examples of why
they are important

to you.

Write a letter to a
character from your

favorite book. Include
speci�c details from

the story.

Write a letter to
your teacher. Start
with, “Something
I wish you knew

about me...”

If you could only eat
one meal for the rest

of your life, what would
it be? Use sensory
language in your

description!

If you were a
superhero, would you
rather be super strong

or invisible? Explain
your reasoning.

Are video games bad
for kids? Write three
reasons that support

your opinion.
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How did you show
kindness today?

How did you show
courage this week?

How did you use
perseverance to

accomplish
something di�cult?

What are you
most thankful for in

your life?

What skill or ability
do you have that

makes you feel proud?

What makes a
good friend?

Draw a comic strip
featuring yourself as
the main character.

Include speech bubbles
and/or captions.

Draw a picture of your
favorite place in the

whole world. Then write
�ve or more words that

remind you of that place.

Cover your whole page
in doodles. Include

your name in cursive
or bubble letters.

Write a list of 10
things you would
do if you could �y.

Write a list of 10
wishes you would make

if you found a genie
in a lamp.

Write a list of 10
things you would buy

if you won a
million dollars.
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